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September 11, 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

The ‘Are you Packing a Healthy Lunch?’, ‘Healthy Breaks for Schools’ and ‘Healthy Choices’ resources will not be issued to schools in hard copy this year.  However, in order to advocate a whole school approach to healthy eating, please see below the links to these resources which you may find useful.
Are you packing a healthy lunch? (English and Irish translation)
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/are-you-packing-healthy-lunch-english-and-irish-translation
Healthy breaks for schools (English and Irish translation)
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/healthy-breaks-schools-leaflet-english-and-irish-translation
Healthy Choices – Choose wisely: advice for parents on nutrition and activity for primary school children
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/publications/healthy-choices-choose-wisely-advice-parents
Finally, the Public Health Agency, in partnership with Health & Social Care Trust dietetic teams, are running webinars on healthy lunchbox and snack ideas, which you may find useful. The next dates are Friday 11th September at 12noon and Thursday 17th September at 6pm.  For further details and joining instructions please check the PHA social media channels.
Yours sincerely,

Brea Friel (Principal)
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